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Republ ic  of  S ierra  Leone  

The Office of Presidential Infrastructure Initiative  

S t a t e  H o u s e  

 
The Chief Prime Minister, SCNRFP                                     1st September 2023 
H.E Chief Gees-Due-OO-Neh Geh Usti 

NOTARY PUBLIC 
State of SCNRFP 

 
Attn: Mr. Saikou B. Jarju 

The Director of Finance and Administration 
Senegalo-Gambia Permanent Secretariat 

Off Kofi Annan Street, Cape Point, Bakau 
P.O.Box 24 Banjul, The Gambia 

Email: saikoubjarju@nisa-gm.org  
 

Dear Chief Prime Minister, SCNRFP,  

Re: Invitation to Participate in Sierra Leone Infrastructure Development 

With reference to the above, I write to acknowledge receipt of your letter expressing 
your interest and preparedness to transform our country and we appreciate the 
interest expressed in the funding and development of major infrastructure projects 

that are of high priority in the Government’s agenda.  
 

The new leadership led by HE President Dr. Julius Maada Bio for the development 

of Sierra Leone, requires massive funding and development. We hereby express our 

wish and willingness to establish a fruitful and constructive collaboration with your 

Administration.  

Therefore, we formally invite the Chief Prime Minister, SCNRFP (H.E Chief Gees-

Due-OO-Neh Geh Usti) and your delegation to visit Sierra Leone. Most importantly, 

your investment is geared at promoting and complementing the government BIG 

FIVE pillars development plans which is a critical component in the development of 

the country’s infrastructure sector. 
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By this invitation, His Excellency the Chief Prime Minister, we hope to have more 
detailed discussions that will focus exclusively on your proposed investment interest 
and priority projects especially the Inland and hopefully firm up a more committed 

Agreement  
 

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Fyeston M. Bockary 

Governance Coordinator 

Office of the Presidential Infrastructure Initiative 

 
Copy: 

The Secretary to the President 
Ambassador Elizabeth Ahmed Conteh, Special Envoy Trade and Investment 


